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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE LAKE LURE TOMN COUNCIL HELD WEDNESDAY,
MAY 8, 1991 AT 2:00 P.M. AT THE LAKE LURE OOMMLNITY CENTER.

PRESENT: Mayor L. C. Michelon
Commissioner Bill Bush
Commissioner Alex Karr
Commissioner Hugo Moirano
Commissioner Frankie Queen
J. Paul Wilson, Town Manager
J. Christopher Callahan, Town Attorney

ABSENT: N/A

Citizen's of Lake Lure were allowed to come in and discuss
with Council members their questions and complaints.

Larry Phillips inquired about the possibility of condit-
ional wuse zoning being expanded. Mayor Michelon announced
that all of the possible modifications of C-1 zoning will come
before the Council in June 1991 at a public hearing.

Mr. Dick Seguin requested that a chlorine count be done
to determine the count of bacteria on the lake. He suggested
the count should be done possibly each Monday during the heat
of the day. In a related matter the Council decided to re-
check the chlorine count below the dam, to avoid any future
fish kills.

Dr. Fred Doyle, a citizen of Lake Lure, recommended that
multiple samples should be taken on the coliform counts at
different parts of the day. It was the consensus of the Council
that the Manager would pursue to have this matter taken care
of as soon as convenient,

Joe Goodwin questioned the matter of illegal signs, par-
ticularly signs from Mountain Lake Realty, which remain at
Lake Lure Village Resort. Commissioner Bush recommended that
the Zoning Administrator get a letter to Betty Cashion giving
her 24 hours to get the signs down.

Joe Goodwin also referred to Article 1315 - Directory
Signs. He felt that, if they are going to be allowed, for
commercial businesses, the sign ordinance should be changed.

Melvin Owensby inquired into the ordinance on domestic

animals and fowl. He felt that if he should have to remove
his chickens from his property, then other citizens should
have to remove their animals -- such as goats, dogs, horses,

chickens, etc.
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BUDGET WORKSHOP DATES

The Council decided to start preparing the 1991-1992 bud-
get.

1t was the consensus of the Council to determine a time
and date for the budget workshops and present those dates on
Thursday, May 9, 1991.

Commissioner Moirano moved, seconded by Commissioner Bush,

to recess until Thursday, May 9, 1991 at 2:00 p.m., to start
on the new budget. The vote of approval was unanimous.
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